 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 5, 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
The 8th grade students of Meeker Middle School will be taught the state-mandated Acquired Immune Deficiency Syndrome (AIDS) information for one class period on Monday April 20. If you prefer, your child may attend a supervised study hall during this time. If you do not wish for your child to attend this instruction, please complete the attached form and have your child return it to the middle school office by Friday April 17.  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. Colvin, our Science teacher, will present the curriculum which has been provided by the Oklahoma State Department of Education. There will be a meeting at 6:00p.m. in room #1 of the high school on Tuesday March 10, to answer any questions you may have concerning the information which will be given to students. If you are unable to attend this meeting and wish to view this material, it will be made available in the middle school and high school office beginning on Monday March 9. You may also view the presentation on the school website. 




Sincerely,



Virgil Fowler, Dean of Students
Meeker Middle School
 
